
Town of Lessor 

Town Board Meeting 

June 1, 2017 

 

Chairman Zernicke calls the meeting to order at 9:05 am.  Chairman; Delmar Zernicke, Supervisors; Ken Holmes and David Owen, 

and Clerk Katie Sprangers are present.   

 

Discussion about Zernicke Farms gray water pit occurred.  Ken motions to send a letter stating the Town Board does not have any 

objections to expanding the gray water pit in another location, David seconds and the motion carries.   

 

Ken motions to adjourn the meeting, Dave seconds and the meeting adjourns at 9:10 am. 

  


